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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 
 

 The Parish Council received a presentation on Community led Housing and the “Homes 
of our own” project team who are helping members to consider future planning in the 
village. Discussions are continuing to consider the benefit of a scoping project and/or 
parish and neighbourhood plan. 
 

 

 The proposed plans for new dropped kerbs and village signage were approved and a 
financial contribution agreed of £1375 to Wiltshire Council and the CATG towards this 
project.  
 

 

 Discussions have begun on plans for the Queens Jubilee celebrations in 2022.  
 

 

 The first draft of the precept was discussed at the Parish Council meeting held in 
October.  

 

 
 

 Councillor Fellowes has passed the Outdoor Operation Inspector’s course and 
continues to be licensed to carry out inspections on our own play area. This is a real 
advantage to the Parish Council to have our own dedicated operator and saves a 
considerable amount of money to the Parish.  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 


